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In the Golden 

Book this week 
 

Class 1 

Jaxon and Malia 

Class 2 

David and Nikola 

Class 3 

Whole Class 

Class 4 

Laurent and Dominik 

Class 5 

Godwin and Ellison 

Class 6 

Brody and Holly 

Nursery 

Edudzi and Amber  
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It has been fantastic to have everyone back in school and nursery this week. The 
children have all settled really quickly into new learning and activities. 
On Thursday Classes 3 & 4 enjoyed a brilliant day at Wrekin Forest School. As 
well as supporting their Science learning about local animals and plants, the 
children had the opportunity to explore a large outdoor space (and get a little 
muddy!).  

Breakfast Club 
7:45—8:40    £2 per day 

More information from the office. 
Please come to the main front door for 

Breakfast Club. 

Jigsaw 
 

Next week we are 
looking for people who 

include others 

Next week’s word…. 
 

mountain 

Attendance 
Whole School– 91.98% 
Class 1— 86.75% 
Class 2— 89.57% 
Class 3— 98.65% 
Class 4— 97.74% 
Class 5— 87.13% 
Class 6— 91.23% 
 

Lates = 15 

Lost Learning = 2 hours  

11 minutes 

Early Bird = Class 6 

Monday 13th November is Odd Socks Day 
To celebrate that we are all unique, we are asking 

children (and staff) to wear odd socks to school and 
nursery on Monday. The day sends an important 

message that we are all allowed to be ourselves and 
helps us celebrate Anti-Bullying Week in a fun and 

positive way.  

Thank you to everyone who 
bought poppies this week 

ready for 
Remembrance Day 

this weekend.  

Parent Meetings 
Last year we offered 

phone call and face-to-
face parent meetings 

which proved very popular. This year 
we are offering the choice of a phone 
call or a face-to-face meeting. This 

week all parents have received 
information about time slots for your 
child’s class. Please return the reply 

slip by next Monday.  

C hildren in Nee d  
Next Friday (17th 

November) children can 
come to school in their own 

clothes.  
Suggested donation—£1 

Donations will be collected in classrooms 
and split between Children in Need and 

the Anti-Bullying Alliance.  

Starting Sch ool  

September 20 24 
 

If you have a child born between  

1st September 2019  

and 31st August 2020  
you must apply online at 

www.telford.gov.uk/admissions  
There are no paper application forms. 

Even if your child is in our nursery 

you must apply online by 15th 

January 2024 
If you have any questions or do not have 
access to the internet please talk to the 

office. 
 

Parents of Year 2 children need to 

apply for Junior School using the 

same online system.  
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